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Upcoming Events:  May 28 th to June 1st, 2018  

 

Monday, 
May 28th 

 Way of Wellness to Georgina Island, leaving 7:30 am, leaving location 1:45 pm-Ms. Sebastian 

 Girls Soccer to Stouffville, leaving 2:30 pm, game 3:45 pm, leaving location 5:00 pm-Mr. Zhang & Ms. Liu 

Tuesday,  
May 29th 

 SHSM Party Ice Program in Library all day - Mr. Weinstein  

 Me to WE: Books for a Cause in Blue Zone 8:00 am -3:00 pm - Mr. Caswell 

 Spec Ed to SNAP Track & Field at Bill Crothers SS, leaving 8:30am, leaving location 1:30 pm - Ms. 
Borovicka 

 Ultimate to Bur Oak, leaving 2:45 pm, game 3:45 pm, leaving location 5:45 pm -Mr. Rass, Ms. Morrison 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this bulletin.  

Wednes-
day, May 

30th 

 All Rugby to Fletchers Field, leaving 7:45 am, leaving location 4:00 pm - Mr. Sewell 

 Waterloo Financial Literacy competition, 8:10 am to 9:20 am, Room 230-Mrs. Lovell 

 Science to Greenwood Conservation Area Ajax, leaving 9:15 am, leaving location noon - Ms. Healy 

 Wellness to Seneca College Newnham Tour, leaving 9:30 am, leaving location 1:00 pm-Ms. Sebastian 

 DECA Year-End Social and Elections, Room 104A, 3:00 pm-4:00 pm  

Thursday,  
May 31st 

 

 Ultimate to Fletcher, leaving 7:30 am, play offs, leaving location 4:30 pm - Mr. Rass, Ms. Morrison 

 Gr. 7/8 Franklin P.S play day run by Gr. 12 leadership class Periods 1-3, (main and far field). 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Mock Trial Club meeting at 3:00 pm in Room 226—Mrs. Sharma 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this bulletin. 

 25th annual Music Banquet this evening at Crystal Fountain 

Friday, 
June 1st 

 FNMI Conference at MDHS 

Week of May 21st to May 25th 2018  

 

Monday, 
May 21st 

 Victoria Day - no classes - school closed 

Tuesday,  
May 22nd 

 EPO to Edward Village, leaving 7:45 am, leaving location 2:00 pm - Mr. McGinnis 

 SHSM Tour 4 Humanity  

 We Film for Change day 1, Period 3 in the Blue Zone. 

 Ultimate to St. Brother Andre, leaving 2:45 pm, game 3:45 pm, leaving location 5:45 pm - Mr. Rass, and   
Ms. Morrison 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Computer Science Club meeting after school in Room 155 - Mr. Berry 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this bulletin. 

 School Council Year End Meeting in library at 7:00 pm 

Wednes-
day, May 

23rd 

 German Band Visit from 7:00 am to 10:15 am in Cafeteria. 

 Grade 11 Financial Aid Presentation 

 We Film for Change day 2, Period 3 in the Blue Zone-Mr. Morris 

 Capture the Flag Tournament at the outside fields during period 3 & 4 - Mr. Hartslief 

 Science to Humber College, leaving 11:30 am, leaving location 3:45 pm - Ms. Sampson 

 OBEA Accounting Contest 11:30 am - 1:00 pm, in room 230. 

 Girls Soccer home game at 3:45 pm vs. St. Brother Andre - Mr. Zhang & Ms. Liu 

Thursday,  
May 24th 

 SHSM Welcome Breakfast during period one in the library - Mr. Weinstein 

 Track & Field to Bill Crothers for York Region AA all day Championship, first day - Ms. Whittaker 

 We Film for Change day 3, Period 3 in the Blue Zone-Mr. Morris 

 ‘We are Love” Campaign 11:00 am-12:00 pm in the Blue Zone - Mr. Morris, Mr. Barber 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on pg. 5 of this bulletin. 

 Girls Rugby to Markville SS, leaving 3:30 pm, game 4:30 pm, leaving location 5:30 pm - Mr. Sewell 

Friday, 
May 25th 

 Gr.9 Band Rehearsal in Cafeteria from 7:00 am-8:00 am - Mr. Harrison 

 Girls Soccer to Bayview Reservoir Park, leaving 8:30 am, leaving location 3:00 pm - Mr. Zhang, Ms. Liu 

 Track & Field to Bill Crothers for York Region AA all day Championship, last day - Ms. Whittaker 

 SAC May Day Event 

 We Film for Change last day, Period 3 in the Blue Zone-Mr. Morris 

 Boys Baseball to Milliken Park, leaving 11:30 am, game 12:45 pm, leaving location 3:00 pm - Mr. Sareen 
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Messages from Guidance 
 

 All volunteer hours for grade 12 students must be handed in by June 8th. If your student needs volunteer            
opportunities, please have them visit the guidance office.  

 MDHS is hosting a Post-Secondary Transition Workshop for students with IEPS, Mon. June 11 th, 6:00—7:00 pm 
in the Library.  Please see flyer on page 5. 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 
Summer School Information 

 

Students must SUBMIT a copy of their summer school registration to guidance to inform counselors of registration. As well, 
any student requiring the replacement of a course chosen in course selections for September 2018 must complete of a yellow 
form from guidance, and have it signed by a parent/guardian (if the student is under 18). 
Also, on-line summer school registration opened April 30th. Information and registration can be found on the YRDSB web 
page: www.yrdsb.ca/schools/e-learning/Pages/default.aspx 

  

Course Cancellation: 

 Students will be contacted by phone (by the Continuing Education Department) if their course is cancelled. 

 As an alternative, students may need to travel to another site. 

 Ensure that the phone number on the registration form is clear & accurate. 

 If students have any questions about summer school, they are encouraged to speak to their guidance counsellor. 

______________________________________________________________ 

Message from SHSM 

 
SHSM APPLICATIONS: 

Appropriate for all pathways (APPRENTICESHIP, COLLEGE, UNIVERSITY, WORKPLACE) 

as long as Co-op is taken in either grade 11 or grade 12. 
  

PLEASE SUBMIT (it is not too early!) 

Grade 10 students interested in registering for SHSM for September 2018 or learning about SHSM are encouraged to speak 
to Mr. Weinstein. Signed applications for SHSM for September are being collected in Guidance daily. Please use the follow-
ing link in gapps to register as a new SHSM student in one of our 5 SHSM Sectors: 

CONSTRUCTION 

HEALTH & WELLNESS 

NON-PROFIT 

TRANSPORATION 

and our brand new one beginning in September: ARTS & CULTURE 

  

bit.ly/YRDSBSHSMapp 

  

SHSM Welcome/End of Year Breakfast Wednesday May 24 (period 1 in the library) 

Please RSVP to Mr. Weinstein by May 16th. If you have a period 1 class, you must have parent/guardian permission to   
attend. 
For SHSM students entering Grade 12: check to see that you are on track to complete your RED SEAL requirements (that 
includes your SHSM major credits and all of your minimum required certifications). Remember, you have your grade 12 
year to complete requirements whether you are in co-op or not next year! See Mr. Weinstein if you have any questions 
about your requirements. 
 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 
 
Parents/Guardians are reminded to report all late or absent notices to the Attendance Office by calling 
905-294-1886, option 1 or emailing markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca.     
Should your student be absent for more than 3 days, an extended absence form must be 
signed by each subject teacher, parent/guardian and the Vice-Principal prior to leaving 
on vacation. 

OSAP Presentation 
Monday, June 11, 2018 

MDHS Library 3pm-4pm 
Learn about: 

- How and when to apply. 
- Grants versus loans. 
- Required documentation. 
- Eligibility. 
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Message from the Business Department 

 

The Government of Ontario hosts several business initiatives that may be of interest to your son/daughter.  
 
Summer Company - Is an opportunity available to students who want to work for themselves during the      
summer.    Students receive hands-on training, mentoring and awards of up to $3,000 to start their summer    
business.  Find out how at Ontario.ca/SummerCompany or 1-888-576-4444. 
 
Business Plan Competition - Markham 2018 - The main objective of this competition is to promote entre-
preneurial spirit, skills and experience for young people in Markham.  The program is open to students in Grades 
9-12 at any high school.  Students can work alone or in a group (maximum of 3 students) to create and submit a 
business plan.  Deadline for business plans is May 21, 2018. 
 
Interested students should see their business teacher, or the Head of Business - Mrs. Lovell. 

 
Business Department - Contest Time! 
The Ontario Business Educators Association (OBEA) offers a number of contests to students who are enrolled in a 
business course or have previously completed one during first semester.  Please see your business teacher if inter-
ested, as contest dates are fast approaching.  
 
In addition the University of Waterloo will once again be offering high school students the opportunity to develop 
confidence and competence in making financial decisions by participating in the 2018 Financial Literacy Competi-
tion.  The contest, which is 70 minutes long, will be held on May 30, 2018.  This competition is open to all 
BBI2O1 students (currently enrolled or previously completed).  Complete details can be found at the following 
link - https://uwaterloo.ca/school-of-accounting-and-finance/teachers-and-guidance-counsellors/financial-
literacy-classroom.  Please see Mrs. Lovell if you are interested.   
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Message from School Council 
 

Please continue to use the PUDO to keep the parking area as safe as possible.  Now that the nice weather has      
arrived, please encourage your students to walk or ride their bikes to school. 

 

Do you PUDO at MDHS 
What's a PUDO?  It stands for Pick-Up and Drop-Off. 

Do you know that our school has a designated Pick-Up and Drop Off area in the west parking lot area?   
If you're dropping off or picking up your child, please remember to do so using the Pick-Up and Drop-Off marked  
loop that goes around the parking area on the west side of the building. After dropping off your child, please exit 

by following the loop to the exit on Church Street.   
To keep the parking area as safe as possible both in the morning and afternoon for the students  
and administration, you should not exit by using the parking laneways to the arrive at the exit.   
Thank you in advance for your cooperation to ensure our students and our community are safe! 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from the Co-op Department 
 

Students who are interested in volunteering at Markham Stouffville Hospital in the summer of 2018 are strongly 
encouraged to submit their applications, by the end of this semester, directly to the hospital. This experience will 

be beneficial to students who are interested in a placement in a medical setting for their Co-op placements. -  
Mr. Butler 

 
Please see the attached poster on page 13 regarding MDHS’s Co-op website   
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Lost and Found 
 

There are a lot of items in the lost and found box in the office.  If your child has lost something please have them 
come to the office.  If they lost keys, glasses or jewelry please have them check with the receptionist. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Message from Homework Club 

 

If your child is looking for a supportive environment in which to complete homework, or work on assignments, 
the homework club is the place to be. We meet Tuesdays and Thursdays after school in the library. All students 
are welcome. A staff supervisor will be there to help with ideas and time- management-issues. If you have any 
questions, please email Mrs. Wheatley at sarah.wheatley@yrdsb.ca.  (see page 5). 
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Message from SAC 
 

Come and join the party!  SAC is organizing our annual May Day on Friday, May 25th 
There will be carnival games, food and various activities organized by the clubs as well as a BBQ, drinks and cotton 
candy sold by Student Council.  Tickets for the BBQ [veggie and beef] and cotton candy will be on sale middle of 
next week as well as on May 25th. 
 
In order to accommodate those students who do not have lunch period 3 or 4, we have built in a 30 minute block 
between periods 3 and 4 when there are no classes. 
 
Please encourage your son or daughter to come on out to the basketball court and enjoy the festivities!  This is the 
last Student Council event of the year. 

 
Period 1 8:10 – 9:25 
Period 2 9:30 – 10:40 
Period 3 10:45 – 11:55 Lunch / May Day 
May Day 11:55 – 12:25 Common Lunch 
Period 4 12:25 – 1:35 Lunch / May Day 
Period 5 1:40 – 2:50 
 
All periods will be 70 minutes long. 

 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message from the Computer Programming Club 
 

The MDHS Computer Programming Club continues to meet every Tuesday after school in Room 155. New mem-
bers are welcome!  Why not get a head start on your involvement as we plan for next year's club?  The time to join 
is right now! 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Relay4Life at MDHS 
 

On Tuesday May 15th, 85 staff and students from Markham District HS, took to our 1km path, in support of The 
Canadian Cancer Society and cancer research.  The teams completed the 5-hour relay as they ran, jogged, walked 
and even danced their way around the track.  Together our school raised just over $6000.00 and for that we thank 
all members of our school community for their efforts.  We aim for bigger and better next year so stay informed. 
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